
From: Hans Heaney
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farm
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:10:59 AM

Greetings,
 
I would like to see the permit for the C & H Hog Farm kept at it’s present level and 
rescinded altogether as soon as feasible. There is no compelling reason to permit this sort of
activity in one of the finest pristine areas of our state or nation.  I’m aware of the test
results so far published but have doubts as to their thoroughness or predictability for the
future.  There are far more suitable locations for this sort of activity.  The reasoning for
placing this facility makes no compelling economic or environmental sense and should be
undone as soon as possible for the preservation of the Buffalo.
 
Thank you,
 
Hans P Heaney  
1005 Rayney Lane
Jerusalem, AR 72080
501-745-5430
hansh@artelco.com
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